
Noeleen Keavey 

From: Brian Meaney 
Sent: 
To : John Dillon 

18 November 2015 14 44 

Subject: RE. WO278-01 

John 
That is agreeable. I look forward to hearing from you by 16 December. 
Many thanks and best regards 
Brian. 

Brian Meaney 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Environmental Protection Agency 
053 91 60600 

-----~ 
From: John Dillon [mailto:John.Dillon@tobin.ie] 
Sent: 18 November 2015 09:05 
To: Brian Meaney 
Subject: WO278-01 

Hi Brian 
Following on from our conversation on Tuesday this week, we are active engaging with Meath County Council to  
resolve this issue and it is a priority for Roadstone to get this application completed. 
I am st i l l  waiting to hear back from Meath Council. We met with Meath County Council planning on the 27'h October 
2015. Please see attached letter. I was hoping to extend the deadline on the planning permission response in light of 
this. 
Can we get a 4 week extension to the 16'h of December. If developments progress we will be in correspondence 
immediately. 
Kind Regards 

John Dillon BSc,MSc,DIC 

Senior Environmental Engineer 

60 YEARS OF 
EXCELLENCE 

ENGINEERING 

Twitter: httD://twitter.com/#!/tobinenaineers 
New Website Just Launched Visit http://www.tobin.ie 
TOBIN Consulting Engineers 
Block 10-4, Blanchardstown Corporate Park, Dublin 15, Ireland 
Tel: +353 (0)l  8030401 . .  
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